
 

Family Portraits 

Family Photo Night is coming to Coquitlam River Elementary! 
Support our school in promoting community spirit. 

Lifetouch will be bringing their portrait studios to our school on  

Tuesday October 29th  

 
As a fundraiser for our school, Lifetouch will be setting up their portable studio at CRE.  It will provide 

you with the opportunity to have a family portrait taken with the convenience of location and familiar, 

comfortable surroundings.  The entire sitting fee is given directly back to our school.  Each family will 

have the opportunity to have a minimum of eight different poses taken.  The photographers will be 

using both traditional and contemporary backgrounds and props.  In order to facilitate a quick response 

time all proofs will be delivered to the school. 

  

For just $20 your family will receive one sitting and an 8 x 10 portrait of your choice from the preview.  

 

Don’t miss out on this opportunity.  Unfortunately, our school is limited to the above date.  It will be, 

first come first serve.  Be sure to book your sitting soon. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Yes, our family would like to book a portrait sitting.      

 

_________________________________  _______________________________________ 

Family Name      Student Name 

 

Division __________________________  Teacher ________________________________ 

 

_________________________________  _______________________________________ 

Telephone #      email address 

 

Please mark your first and second choice for a sitting time. 

5 – 6 pm   _______ 

6 – 7 pm   _______ 

7 – 8 pm   _______ 

8 – 9 pm  _______ 

 

Please attach $20 payment for the sitting fee.  Cheques should be made payable to CRE PAC.  

A confirmation card with your appointment time will be sent home prior to the scheduled 

photo date. 

2nd Date 

Added 


